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From: Branimir Gjetvaj < > C~~-y CLERK'S OFFICE 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 8:02 AM SASKATOON 
To: Web E-mail -City Clerks 
Subject: Meeting of the Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate 

Services 

Dear Ms. Sackmann 

would like to express my support for the City of Saskatoon in developing and implementing the Green Infrastructure 

Strategy. The Strategy is aforward-looking document that will assist city planners in land-use planning to deliver 

multiple benefits to its citizens; increased mental and physical health, quality of life, increase citizen's connection with to 

green and natural spaces, protect biodiversity and inter-connectedness of natural areas, and help us in our quest to 

mitigate and adapt to challenges brought by the changing climate. I would like to stress the importance that the Green 

Strategy is implemented and referred to in any future city land use planning and development. 

Sincerely, 

Branimir Gjetvaj 
Saskatoon 

Dr. Branimir Gjetvaj 
E-mail:  
Phone: (306)  
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